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50 E. North Temple St. RAm. 1205
Salt Lake City, Utah 84150G-6320
Phone: 1-801-240-3840
Facsimile: 1-801-24G-4005

Mr. Tim Luke

Water Distribution Section
Idaho Dept. of Water Resources
322 East Front St.

Boise, ID 83720-0098

Dear Mr. Luke,

Order Requiring Measuring Devices in Water District 170

You recently advised us of the Idaho Dept. of Water Resources order requiring
the installation of measuring devices in Water District 170, which includes our
{(Corporation of the Presiding Bishop) groundwater water right #71-7104, designated as
GW3. Your records designate a point of diversion of the NW % of the SE % of the NE
Y4, Section 19, Township 07 North, Range 14 East. This right has a diversion limit of
0.36 cfs, and is being used to provide transient, domestic drinking water use to
approximately 100 persons.

We are working to address this order, and provide you with the drawings and
specifications related to the installation of suitable flow measurement device(s).
However, we are unable to meet the June 1, 2007 deadline for submittal of these
documents. The intent of this correspondence is to assure you that we are working to
meet the requirements of this order in a proper and professional manner, but request 90
days of additional time to complete these documents and submit them to your office for
review. Your understanding and consideration of this time extension is greatly
appreciated.

Please contact me at (801) 240-4657 if you have any other concerns or questions.

Sr. Water Resoutrce Engineer




